
SQA Style Assessments – email sent to Parents and Carers 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
  
I would like to provide you with some information about our upcoming SQA Style 
Assessments / AB Tests. These have already taken place in some subjects; I hope they have 
gone well for your young people. Over the next few weeks there are more planned, the 
Week Beginning 9th November is the busiest, but they run into the week before and after. 
Please see the attached files for each week to see what is coming up for your child. 
 

 They will still take place in normal classrooms with usual teachers. 
 Please see the attached PowerPoint for suggestions for revision resources and 

websites.  
 Please also encourage your child attend supported study.  

 
These exams are very important for gathering evidence of progress. Please encourage 
your young person to be fully prepared for these exams. 
  
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Steven Prentice 
 


